SCHOLARSHIP AND MILITARY ENLISTMENT
RECOGNITION AT SENIOR ASSEMBLY

Students who have been awarded
scholarships or who are enlisting in
the military may have this
"o SCHOLARSHIP information announced at the Senior

Assembly on June 6th.

Students must submit their
information to the Student Services
Office by June 3rd.

Students should submit information
on all the scholarships they have
been offered. However, only a
maximum of three scholarships will
be read at the Assembly.

The form to report this information is
available in the Student Services
Office but can also be found HERE.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RO7BLTQseWs-WlFFrVKf_M90nqwwRjKZ/view

